
 

 

 
 
 

   Weekly Dragon Tales 

 

Hello Langdon school families, 
 
Our leadership students welcomed Langdon volunteers and seniors from the 
community for two tea events at the end of last week.  Thank you to everyone who 
was able to come and enjoy refreshments, conversation and some student 
entertainment.  We love connecting with everyone in the school and greater 
community.  Our students learn valuable citizenship skills and the opportunity to 
show gratitude to others. 
 
Our grade 5s visited Sarah Thompson for their farewell performance and will get the 
chance to get to know their future classmates better this Tuesday.  Students will 
meet up for a play and picnic near the community centre. 
 
We will celebrate our grade 8s this coming Thursday evening.  The night will start 
with a ceremony at 5:30pm followed by a BBQ for students and immediate family.  
Family members will then leave, and students are welcome to stay and have an 
evening of fun until 10pm.  If the weather cooperates and there is interest, students 
can have a water fight outside followed by fun in the school.  If a student leaves the 
building, they will not be permitted back inside.  Parents are responsible for their child getting home 
safely.  Students can dress up for the ceremony if they wish and bring a change of clothing for after the 
dinner. 
 
As we wind down for the schoolyear, it’s important to know that the learning does not stop.  Teachers 
are finishing curriculum that serves as building blocks for the following year’s content and skill 
acquisition. Grade 6s are still writing their Provincial Achievement tests.  Teachers are completing 
various assessments and ensuring they provide students and parents an accurate snapshot of their 
child’s learning on their report cards. Students are spending more time learning outside and with their 
buddy classes.  The next week and a half will be over before we know it but there’s still lots to wrap up! 
 
Have a great week! 
 
Shannon Storey  
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Coming up: 
 
June 17 – Gr. 5’s join Sarah 
Thompson Gr. 5 for Play 
and Picnic 
June 19 – Grade 8 Farewell 
5:30pm 
June 20 – National 
Indigenous Peoples’ Day -
performance by Running 
Rabbits family 
June 20 – HSCH band 
performance 
June 23 – Awards 1pm 
June 25 – Year end Carnival 


